
 

CONSULTATION on Ivinghoe Freight Zone local access and 
permit holders restrictions. 

Buckinghamshire Council would like to inform you that a consultation 
will be commencing on Monday 4th August 2025 and ending on Friday 
19th September 2025. The consultation is aimed at amending the 
existing Traffic Regulation Order to allow those requiring local access 
and permit holders to enter the current Ivinghoe 
Freight Zone. This change would create the basis on 
which we will be able to seek enforcement of the 
zonal restriction under the powers of Part VI of the 
Traffic Management Act (2004), known as Moving 
Traffic Offences.  

Buckinghamshire Council requests that you review the activity page, 
accessed by this link: Ivinghoe Freight Zone local access and permit 
holders restrictions - Your Voice Bucks - Citizen Space. You can provide 
your thoughts on the proposals via ONLINE SURVEY on the consultation 
page, or by responding in one of the following ways: 

• Email us at: highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 

• By writing to us at Buckinghamshire Council, Floor 10, Walton 
Street Office, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA 

If you have any questions about this activity, or require this information in 
another format or language, please email Buckinghamshire Council 
at highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk. 

Please respond before 11:59pm on Friday 19th September 2025. 
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